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The Chairman of the Sierra Leone Configuration of Peacebuilding 

Commission and Permanent Representative of Canada to the United 

Nations, Ambassador Guilaime Rishchynski on Wednesday 26
th
 February 

2014 says Sierra Leone is moving from peace consolidation to 

development.   

Speaking to Representatives of political parties at the office of the 

Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC), Ambassador 

Rishchynski says his meeting with political parties is to get first-hand 

information on the state of things in Sierra Leone ahead of the end of 

UNIPSIL’s operations in Sierra Leone. 

He assured the political parties of the United Nations continued support 

to Sierra Leone even when UNIPSIL is gone. 

 

Ambassador Guilaime Rischynski (in the middle) addressing 

Members of the ten Political Parties 
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Political Parties Representatives Listening to Ambassador 

Rischynski 

 

In response, the Political Parties representatives expressed appreciation of 

the work done by the United Nations Family in Sierra Leone. They 

appealed to the UN Family to continue in their efforts in strengthening 

the PPRC and also in building the capacity of Political Parties. 

 

For more please contact: 078201770/079715283/033777627 


